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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 1:45 PM
To: 'Marcos, Ryan'
Cc: leo puig; Hughes, Perry S.; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: AMCAL

Ryan,

Attached are the two reports with figures of the tank pit excavations.  Both reports are also available on our website.

Both Donna and I indicated that boring permits were required from Alameda County Public Works.  I was not aware of a waiting period to obtain permits.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Marcos, Ryan [mailto:RMarcos@scsengineers.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 1:01 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: leo puig; Hughes, Perry S.
Subject: AMCAL

Jerry,

Based on our research, a boring permit is required for the subsurface assessment work we discussed last week. The permit agency is the Alameda County Public Works Department Well Standards Program. Their web site states that "Permits are required for all work pertaining to wells and exploratory holes at any depth within the jurisdiction of the Well Standards Program."  Their web site also indicates that the City of Oakland is within their jurisdiction. The County also indicated that the permit process takes approximately 10 working days to approve. A link to the County's web site is provided below:   

http://www.acgov.org/pwa/wells/index.shtml

You and Donna indicated in our meeting last week that there is no permit required for the borings. Can you please clarify this or let me know if I am interpreting the County Public Works requirements incorrectly. 

Also, as part of the boring permit application process, we need to provide a figure of the proposed boring locations. Can you please e-mail me the two figures you showed us in the meeting with the two different UST excavation areas so I can plot them on a figure for the boring permit application. Thanks. 

Ryan T. Marcos, CAC
Project Manager
SCS Engineers
8799 Balboa Avenue, Suite 290
San Diego, CA  92123
P. 858-571-5500 Ext. 245
F. 858-571-5357
rmarcos@scsengineers.com
www.scsengineers.com

Ownership Makes a Difference!

General Engineering Contractor
License No. A 749678 - Haz Certification
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